
Thank You for Joining Us at the Company 

Picnic! 

Dear Team, 

We hope you had a fantastic time at the annual company picnic! It was wonderful to see 

everyone come together, relax, and enjoy a day of fun and camaraderie. 

To make our future events even better, we would love to hear your feedback. Please take a 

moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy the most? 

• Is there anything we could improve for next time? 

• Any suggestions for activities or food? 

Please reply to this email or fill out the attached feedback form by [insert deadline here]. Your 

input is invaluable in helping us plan successful events in the future. 

Thank you once again for making the picnic a memorable day! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


